WILLOWBROOK ESTATES COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 1,2 & 3

IMPORTANT REMINDER TO ALL MEMBERS

It has come to the attention of the Board Members in recent weeks,
Our Members have been approached by Solar Panel companies and
their Services to save money.

This notice is a reminder that all exterior projects and changes to your
Property and home must be presented and approved by the
Architectual Review Committee of our Association.

These companies do not get building permits with Will County |

and tell the Owners that by law you are approved to have these major
changes to Your home.

Any and all structural changes to your home and buildings must be
Approved and meet our Covenants and Guidelines along with County
guidelines.

Please beware of any sales person that makes a call to your home that
You did not contact on your own for safety reasons. You maybe
signing contracts that you are not fully understanding and can cost you

more than you think.

PLEASE KEEP IN TOUCH AND KEEP SAFE

MAY 15, 2020




